
DTR 2022 Non-Profit Vendor Application  

 

 

 

This form is for all nonprofit vendors who will have activities or handmade items at their booth.  
 Please return completed form by emailing Lisa Cochran @ lcochran@owatonna.org or mail the form to:  

Lisa Cochran, Owatonna Area Chamber of Commerce & Tourism, 320 Hoffman Dr., Owatonna, MN 55060.  

 

 

Your Business and Contact Information:  
Name (First and Last): _________________________________        Company Name: _________________________ 
Mailing Address: _____________________________City: ___________ State:_____ Zip:_____________  
Email Address: _______________________________  Primary Phone # : __________________Cell #_____________ 

 

Which of the Downtown Thursday Event Days are you available to attend? (Please check all that apply): 

� June 2  
� July 7  
� August 4 

What category of products do you want to have approved to vend at DTR?      

    Clothing/Footwear       Books   Jewelry   Music   Gifts    Furniture  Home goods 
   
       Other (please specify): __________________________________________________ 
 
Please describe and include photos of all the items you wish to be approved to vend, giveaway, etc. at your booth:  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Does your booth require electricity? If yes, describe the amount of electricity you will need: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

What is your booths size?   10’ X 10’ Tent Area   10’ X 20’ Tent Area  Truck or Trailer Area 

 

Any other information about your business we should know: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

All applications are due the end of the workday on May 31st, 2022. There is no charge for Non-profit Groups.  


